and springs of water. " Revelation 14:7

SABBATH SCHOOL 9:30-10:30
WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:15
Welcome & Announcements Daniel Ward
Call to Worship & Prayer Daniel Ward
Songs of Praise Robert Harvey
Opening Song “All the Way”™ Hymn #516
Today’s Offering Church Budget Aaron Frichtl
Children’s Offering & Story Myles Sterling
Prayer & Praise Aaron Frichtl
Scripture Romans 8:28 Deonna Frichtl
Sermon ‘God No’s Best Myles Sterling

(learning to love the Leah’s of life)”
Closing Song “Trust & Obey” Hymn #590
Benediction Myles Sterling
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PASTOR: Pastor Jose Galvez 541-306-1150 cell, 503-769-2350 home

OFFICE HOURS: Wednesdays 9:00 AM - Noon
CHURCH WEBSITE: https://staytonor.adventistchurch.org
CHURCH PHONE: 503-769-5203

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com

(Announcements must be in by Wednesday)
PLEASE submit announcements to Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com

MINISTERS: Every member

SPEAKERS FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY:

CHURCH POTLUCKS EVERY 2'° AND 4™ SABBATHS.

Sunset today: 4:44 January 06, 2024 Sunset next Friday: 4:51

OUR CHURCH IN FELLOWSHIP
Weleome! Fappy Sablath to all cun guests and membens. Y you ane looking for a chanch

CHURCH CALENDAR

TODAY 4:30 PM Agape Feast

JAN 11-20 10 Days of Prayer

JAN 12 12:00 - 9:00PM LAA Fundraiser - Chuck E. Cheese

JAN 19-20 Evangelism Training and Revitalization @ Salem Central SDA
JAN 20 Children’s Vespers

JAN 28 10:00AM - 4:00PM Children’s Sabbath School Training

MAR 03 VBS Training 2024, 9:00AM - 4:00PM Holden Center, Portland
MAY 31-JUN 02 God's Girls Connect Retreat

REMEMBER TO CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARDS FOR INFORMATION ON EVENTS, NEEDS, AND EXTRA
INFORMATION. You may find just what you are looking for.

AGAPE FEAST, today, starting at 4:30 PM. There will be a light supper of hot
soup(s) and Hallah Bread. Immediately following supper, we will begin with
singing hymns, sharing our hope & praises, prayers and Communion. As a part
of Communion, we will break for foot washing. We hope you will join us as we
begin the year renewing our dedication to God and the accepting of Jesus Christ
and the Holy Spirit into our lives. (If you are in need of a ride, please let a
Deacon, or Deaconess or an Elder know, and arrangements will be made.)

CHILDREN’S SABBATH SCHOOL TRAINING - Sunday, January 28, 2024, 10:00AM -
4:00PM at the Holden Center at Gladstone, Portland. Here is a great opportunity
to take part in bringing children closer to Jesus. We have (5) signed up and we're
looking for a few more volunteers. Our current Sabbath School leaders can use a
few more helping hands to step in for emergencies, to cover for vacations and to
assist on Children’s Church Service with costumes, setup, and working directly
with the children in memorization of parts, memory verses and songs. Having
this training will help ease any volunteer to step in weekly or only when needed.
“It takes a village to raise a child.” We are all a part of the Village - won’t you
please consider being a Sabbath School Volunteer? If interested, see Kitty Levi
for more information...Meanwhile, please keep our Children’s Division Program
and Leaders in you prayers. Thank you.
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL TRAINING 2024 - March 03, 2024, 9:00AM - 4:.00PM at
the Holden Center at Gladstone, Portland. We are looking for volunteers who
have an interest in joining our VBS Team. The training is a great opportunity to
see what'’s new to present, hands-on training on all parts of the program, learning
new songs, team building and to bring your creative ideas to the table. Last
summer in our VBS Program, we had lots of fun with the staging of decor, with
costumes, arts & crafts, story-telling and a few visiting children who stayed with
us right up to the end. If interested, see Kitty Levi for more information....
Meanwhile, please keep the VBS Program and Volunteers in your prayers.
Thank you.

SAVE THE DATE: May 31 - June 02, 2024 - God’s Girls Connect has been
preparing for 2024 Milo Retreat with speaker Melody Mason. Be on the lookout
for more information in late January. If you have any questions, please contact
Tina Holland at 541-530-3870.

ADVENTIST BOOK CENTER - Job Opening. There is currently an opening for a part-
time customer service position. The position will average 25-28 hours per week.
To learn more about this position and other openings in the Conference visit
https://orad.us/OCjobopenings.

A SINCERE, HEART-FELT, HUGE THANK YOU to all those who coordinated and
organized our first New Year Celebration and Vespers: Reuel Liwag - Slide Show,
David Garcia - Sound Booth, Annie, Zalen, Isabella, Dustie and Robert Harvey -
Song Service and Robert Harvey - Prayer, Pastor Galvez - New Year's Prayer
and to all those who shared personal testimonies. Marilyn Jarrard - All Dessert
Buffet, Dustin Gordon, Samm John & Selaina Miller - Food Prep, Dustin Gordon -
Delivery of To-Go dinners, Annie & Zalen - Decor, Robert Harvey - Games.
Thank you everyone for making this successful & memorable! | hope all who
attended had a wonderful time too. Looking forward to more FUN events in 2024!

NPUC 10 DAYS OF PRAYER Everywhere we look in our world, our nation, our
church, and our families, we see prayer needs. Join your Northwest family of
faith January 11-20, 2024, for 10 Days of Prayer. You will find daily devotionals
and prayer resources at NPUC.org. Our prayer time will culminate on January
20, 2024 at 4:00 PM with a Northwest Time of Prayer Broadcast on NW
Adventist Facebook, Vimeo, YouTube, and NPUC.org.

THANK YOU to everyone who helped with the LAA Holiday Sock Drive. 240 Pairs
of socks were collected to be distributed to unsheltered men and women of
Salem.
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GUIDED GROWTH PODCAST - On January 08, 2024, the Washington Conference
will launch the series of Guided Growth Podcast, a bilingual adventure into the
heart of modern parenting, tailored specifically for parents like you! Dive into
insightful conversations with educators and experts, exploring the interplay of
faith, family, and education in modern parenting. Each episode, available in both
English ans Spanish, will offer practical advice and strategies to enhance your
parenting journey. They'll navigate the essentials of child development,
emotional intelligence, and balancing family life. Tune in to ‘Guided Growth’ for
empowering discussions that transform the way you guide your children towards
success. Subscribe on YouTube or Spotify.

PACS Is HRING! Come join or non-profit organization in the Portland area that
serves the community with a Thrift Store, Food Pantry, and Dental Clinic. We are
hiring an Assistant Thrift Store Manager. If you are interested, please visit our
website (pacsonline.org/jobs) for job descriptions or email info@pacsonline.org
for more information.

EMPLOYMENT AT MEADOW GLADE ADVENTIST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL. A position for
a part-time teacher’s aide is currently open at Meadow Glade Adventist
Elementary School in Battle Ground, Washington. For information contact the
school at 360-687-5121.
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